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Dear Madam/Sirs: 
 
Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Reliability and Resource Adequacy Study Review 

To Parties – Response to Hydro’s Request to Delay the Update Meeting 
 
The Board consents to Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s (“Hydro”) December 15, 2023 
request to delay the meeting to provide an update on the issues, work and schedule in relation 
to the Reliability and Resource Adequacy Study Review to the second quarter of 2024. 
 
The Resource Adequacy Plan should be filed as early as possible in the second quarter of 2024 
and the meeting will be scheduled early in the second quarter. 
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Hydro is directed to file an update to the May 25, 2023 List of Planed Reports, Studies and 
Analysis which should include all additional work directed by the Board and the expected filing 
date of each.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board’s counsel in this matter, 
Ms. Maureen Greene, KC, by email mgreene@pub.nl.ca or telephone (709) 726-3175.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jo-Anne Galarneau 
Board Secretary 
 
JG/cj 
 
ecc Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 
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